Town of Trinity 

Planning Commission


    February 27, 2017
The Town of Trinity Planning Commission Meeting was called to order at 6:00 p.m. by Mayor Vaughn Goodwin.  
Members present were Lainie Alexander, Gordon Burden, Mayor Vaughn Goodwin, and Chris Lemley.  Absent were Casey Willis, Susan Ledbetter, Chairman Woody Woodard and Gary Bayne. 
With no quorum being present the commission did allow Stephen McCollum to state his reason for his request on requirements needed to subdivide a parcel of property from Greenway Place and consolidate to his property on Ghost Hill Road.
